
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/13/2013 7:51:20 AM

Subject: FW: Response
Attachments: SCFS Response to LAC 6 12 13.pdf

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Smoak, Lewis [mailto:Lewis.Smoak@ogletreedeakins.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 10:55 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted
 
Subject: Fwd: Response
 

Ted,
 
Attached are our responses to the LAC audit! Unfortunately they spent most of their time on how we 
operated as a bureaucracy, instead of what this effort accomplished. Not a new phenomenon to you 
or the Governor .
 
Lets get together after you
 

l
 
Begin forwarded messag
 

>
 
> The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South 
Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the 
information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency 
administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from 
the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
 

This transmission is intended only for the proper recipient(s). It is confidential and may contain 
attorney-client privileged information. If you are not the proper recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately and delete this message. Any unauthorized review, copying, or use of this message is 
prohibited.
 

Unless expressly stated to the contrary herein, nothing in this message was intended or written to be 
used, nor may be relied upon or used: (a) to avoid any penalties that could be imposed under the 
Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, or (b) to recommend or support the promotion or 
marketing of any federal tax transaction or issue discussed herein.
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